
 

 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

November News 

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

 A costume deposit of $25 per costume is 

due on November 15. Your child will be 

measured for costumes this month. A 

costume will not be ordered unless the 

deposit has been submitted. 

 

 Second Installment was due on October 

25th. If you have not made your payment, 

please do so now. 

 

 In observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday, 

there will be no classes Thursday, 

November 28th. These classes will be made 

up on Thursday, January 2rd.  

 

 Look for our students in the upcoming 

Holiday Parade and Tree Lighting 

Festivities in downtown Monroe on 

Saturday, November 23rd.  

.  

 
Parent Night Out! 

November 8 – 17 

Come Share the Laughter! 

 

 No classes will be held Monday, 

December 2nd through Friday, December 

6th, due to Nutcracker stage rehearsals. 

This is a planned missed week and not a 

part of the 32 week calendar season. 

 

 We are happy to supply activities for 

children who are waiting in our lobbies; 

however, we ask that students be 

responsible for putting things back where 

they belong. Please instruct your children 

to pick up the games, crayons, and paper 

after use. We appreciate your support in 

this matter. Thank You! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Invite your friends to The Nutcracker Tea! 

River Raisin Banquet Center 

Sunday, November 17 

1:00- 3:00 

 

Call the RRCA box office to order your 

tickets today!  

 


